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In general, I am opposed to new taxes without adequate representation and a vote of 

the public. I would not be opposed to a tire tax IF 90% of the proceeds went to road 

maintenance and repair, with 10% going to resolving issues surrounding the disposal 

of used tires. Mass transit works great for Portland, Salem, and Eugene. The majority 

of Oregon does not rely on mass transit!  


